
WIÎAT ARE WE DOING AT 1*011E?
TO ALL OUR READERS.

This is sîîrely an interesting question. You knowv samne-
thing now of wvhat is doing in other cou-atriesyuka
a littie of what Christians old and yong are doing, for the
spread of the Gospel, and you know something ox he sue-
cess with which God lias blessed them. Look at the pie.
ture of Africaner in this numnber-is he not a wondlerflll
instance of God's &race ? The wild savage become mneek
and lowly as a Iamb.

But again wve ask, what are we doirjg?. There ar2 sanie
of our Sabbath Schools who, have begun the good wvo.k of
collecting money to help Missions. We think more inig-ht
do sic-and shall just mention the naines of a tèw Sab-
bath Schools in Montreal with which wve happzn to be
acquainted, and state what they have done during the past
year.

The Wesleyan Methodist Sabbath Schools in Mon-
treal, have raise1 £66 during the year, wvhich they have
given to the Wesleyan Missionary Society. In aur
November and December numbers of last year, we told
you something of the eff'orts of this great Society-and
Mr. IFREEINAN, of whose intereiting Mission to Dahiomi, yon
find an account in our Missionary Intelligence in tkis
number, is one of their Missionaries in Western Africa.

In the St. Maurice Street Congreg-ational Sabbath schoot,
the schiolars and teachers resolved hast year to try and
raise the sum of £50 before the end of the yçar and thus
support a "cColporteur" or Bible reader of the Freîi
Canadian Missionary Society. They fulfilled their pro-
mise, and have colhected in the sehool and fromn the church
and congre gation the large suin of £51 7s Id.

These children have the pleasure of knowing that by
their exertions, a sei vant of God wilh be able to spend a
whole year, reading, exphaining and circulating God's


